
Our Meet the Teacher sessions will be on Monday 3rd  July at 4 p.m.  

These meetings are for all parents who have children moving up into 
Reception, Y1 through to Y6. 

We’re inviting parents to come into school for this. You’ll go to your child’s 
new classroom, meet their teacher and learn more about the year to come – what the children will 
be learning about, what the expectations are of them, what additional things they will do etc. 

There will be a crèche available if you have no-one who can look after your school aged child/ren 
(children are not invited to this meeting). If you do have to bring your child/ren with you then please 
take them to the Upper School Hall first, where there will be staff there to offer the crèche. The staff 
will be there from 3:50 to enable you to drop off and then head to your child’s classroom. (Please 
approach the Upper School Hall through the usual parent access and come through the side gate 
next to the kitchen.) If you have more than one child and can arrange for an adult to attend each 
meeting that would be ideal.  

If only one adult is able to attend this date and you have more than one child, please choose the 
year group you know the least about and attend that meeting. We will be uploading the 
presentations the teachers are giving onto our website so you will be able to access what has been 
shared at the meeting on the website. We’ll confirm once we have these uploaded. 

For parents who have children moving from Pre-School to Reception or from Reception to Y1, you are 
also being invited to come into school and join your child for a visit to their new classroom. A letter 
has already been set out to these parents. If you are attending this, then there is no need to come to 
the ‘Meet the Teacher’ as this will be included as part of your visit on the Wednesday (Transition 
Meetings are for current Pre-School on Wednesday 5th July and for current Reception on Wednesday 
12th July – change of date due to strike day).  

We hope to see many of you in school on Monday 3rd July at 4 p.m. 

Many thanks. 
Kay Hemmings 
Head Teacher 

 
 
 
 
 


